Hello Everyone
We just wanted to touch base with all of you and let you know that we are the room parents this year for xxx’s classroom. During the year you will hear from us regarding classroom activities, events, volunteering, the scholastic program etc.

In order to communicate effectively with all of you we would like to compile a list of all your emails. We will have a sign up sheet at back to school night but since that evening can get somewhat busy and not everyone may attend it would be great if you could email us so we can ensure that we get everyone’s info. If nobody objects we are also happy to provide you a copy of the classroom contacts in case you may want to arrange play dates etc. 

When emailing please specify parents’ first and last name (some mom’s have different last names) and also your child’s name. You can send this to xxxx
Thank you so much and looking forward to seeing/meeting you all at Back to school night.

(list room parent names here)
